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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the process of developing plans for a proposed project located on USH 63, from Drummond to USH 2, in Bayfield County.  Preliminary concepts are being developed for resurfacing this section of highway between Drummond Lake Road and East Junction CTH E.  Currently this project is scheduled to be completed in 2023.  

In the near future, environmental studies will be conducted to enable WisDOT to assess the project’s effect upon the environment and to identify the resources located in the project area.  Studies will include archaeological survey and historical building survey, endangered species survey, contaminated material investigations, soil testing and right-of-way surveys.  Information obtained from these studies will assist engineers in design to avoid or minimize the proposed project’s effect upon environmental resources.

We would appreciate receiving any information you may have regarding historic buildings and structures or other environmental issues located in the project area.  If you have information to share or would like additional information regarding this proposed project, please contact me at (715) 392-7975 or caitlin.bukovitz@dot.wi.gov to answer any questions you may have regarding the proposed project.  

Sincerely,



Caitlin Bukovitz
WisDOT Project Leader
   

enclosure:  Project Location Map
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